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From: Sir William Cash MP 
 

15 December 2015 

 

 

Chairpersons of COSAC 

 

 

Dear Chairs 

 

UK Government’s renegotiation of EU membership: Parliamentary 

Sovereignty and Scrutiny 

 

In view of the current state of negotiation between the UK Government and the 

EU, I thought you would want to see the attached Report and accompanying 

press release which my Committee has published today. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CHAIRMAN 

Det Udenrigspolitiske Nævn, Europaudvalget 2015-16
UPN Alm.del  Bilag 60, EUU Alm.del  Bilag 204
Offentligt


